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ACTIVE
Piezano's Pizza

Dorchester St & 7th St
www.piezano.com




WELCOME
NEW MEMBERS

DATES FOR YOUR 
CALENDARS
October 18

Restaurant Managers
Roundtable

October 26
Hotel Managers Roundtable

OCHMRA 
Networking Dinners

November 10 
Dunes Manor

Guest Speaker: 
OC Tourism Director 

Tom Perlozzo 

December 15
Captain's Table

Holiday Gathering

January 19
Location TBD

February 16
Location TBD

April 20
Harrison's Harbor Watch

Installation Dinner

Sunny September, at least let's hope so as fall seems to be a favorite
for many of us, myself included.  Bye bye humidity, hello crisp, fresh
air. While September signifies so many things, it also includes the
beloved OC Bikefest. I am looking forward to the roar of the engines
(not to mention the ring of registers!)   Tourism is our economic engine,
so it is important we remember to continue to smile and welcome the
fall guests! (keep pushing through the exhaustion, we got this!)

Not only do we love our fall guests, but Fall also means it's time to start
seeing each other again - bring on the networking events - we miss our
members!  We've added a couple of new components to continue in
our goal of uniting the industry, so make sure you take a moment to
put the dates on the right on your calendars.  Happy September
everyone!

https://www.piezano.com/
https://www.piezano.com/
https://www.piezano.com/


Hospitality Highlights
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Our sincere condolences to the crew at Holt Paper on the loss of longtime
employee Abby Disharoon.  

Member Mentions 

We are pleased to announce that Laura Blair 
has joined the OCHMRA team as the new 
Business Development Director. 

Laura will work to assist in the Association’s mission to connect industry
interests through advocacy, education and partnerships with the goal of
serving as the hospitality connector.   Specifically, Laura will be assisting
with the Association’s annual Trade Show, all other OCHMRA events
and marketing efforts.  Laura brings a myriad of experience and
education to her new position including working with the National
Association of Life Underwriters (NALU) in DC as the national
community relations director helping it’s 140,000 members to conduct
charitable work in their respective communities. Laura won accolades
for a program called “Our America Matters” and received letters from
two sitting U.S. Presidents for her work in volunteerism. She also
worked   for a cable company as community relations director where
she focused on channel launchings and related charitable tie-ins. Laura
moved to OC four years ago and more recently has been working for
the Chamber of Commerce assisting with membership efforts.

Laura is a graduate of The American University in Washington, D.C.
where she received her graduate degree in Public Communications.

Please join us in welcoming Laura! 
You can find her at inquire@ocvisitor.com or directly @ 410.723.8607      

The Princess Royale has hired a new Catering Sales Manager - welcome
to Melania Anton!   Castle in the Sand's Adam Showell, Jr and his wife
Leticia have welcomed their second child, Maxwell - congrats to the
Showell family!  Another baby boy arrived too - congrats to Ray Shields,
GM at the Cambria who welcomed little Sam.

Each June, the Maryland State Fireman's Association holds their annual
conference in Ocean City. They are already in the planning stages for their
131st convention taking place June 17-22. While they are not booking
traditional room blocks, they are eager to share your hotel/motel info with
their families who travel here for the convention.   Please take a moment to 
 connect with MSFA to share your rates - free promotion of your property
on their conference page! 

The MSFA is also looking for attractions and restaurants who are interested
in offering specials for their members. They'll even stuff your promotional
info in the conference attendee welcome bags!

Contact John Denver to participate -  jdenver@msfa.org /  443.945.3316

Tips for the Trade



BED HEIGHT
The MD Hotel & Lodging

Association recently sent out a
reminder regarding accessible

bed heights. Beginning
December 31, 2022, at least 25%

of lodging establishments
accessible rooms must have

beds that meet the
requirements: 



 measures at least 20 inches, but

not more than 23 inches high
from the floor to the top of the
mattress, whether or not the

mattress is compressed; and has
at least a 7–inch vertical clearance

under the bed for lift access.



December 31, 2023 - 50% must
comply

December 31, 2024 - 75% must
comply

December 31, 2025 - all
accessible rooms must comply

HUMAN TRAFFICKING
TRAINING BY OCT 1

Effective October 1st, all new
hires must be trained within 90
days and effective October 1,

2023, all incumbent employees
must be trained. The MD

Governors Office of Crime
Prevention is reviewing the 
 AHLA free class for possible

approval for training. 
Trafficking Training Link 

 
If you are a MDHLA lodging

member, they have links/codes for
training on another site.

Additionally, the Office of Crime
Prevention also said to check

back in mid-September on their
page for training links. I'll post

that in next newsletter too.

 PER DIEM INCREASES
See the GSA site for the  new

per diem rates which have
increased for Worcester!

Click Here - GSA site

https://www.ahla.com/issues/human-trafficking
https://www.gsa.gov/travel/plan-book/per-diem-rates/per-diem-rates-results/?action=perdiems_report&state=MD&fiscal_year=2023&zip=&city=ocean%20city


 Be part of the 2023 OC Keycard Holder!



 This 24-page 4x6 holder is given complimentary to hotels
to insert plastic guest keys (if you want a supply for your

hotel, let me know!)   300,000 copies were printed in 2022. 



If you are a restaurant, attraction, or want to reach hotel
guests, be sure to add our OC Keycard Holder to your
advertising plans - reach guests directly in this highly

effective guide while supporting the OCHMRA!



Call us at 410.289.6733 to reserve your 2023 space!

Business Briefs 
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Tips for the Trade
Industry Roundtables Announced

As a result of our recent Strategic Planning Sessions, OCHMRA is
planning to further unite the industry by offering managers
roundtables for hotels and restaurants. Our Board of Directors
chat regularly about industry issues, and now we believe it's time
to formalize the opportunity for industry managers to gather. Carl
Bozick of Macky's will guide the first Restaurant Managers
Roundtable on October 18th and Ryan Wilde BEST Motel Group
will lead the Hotel Managers Roundtable on October 26th. More
details forthcoming on location.

Oceans Calling Festival Seeking Volunteers
If you are interested in working during the Oceans Calling Festival
please complete the sign-up at this link: SIGN UP

Once you submit your information, it will be automatically sent to
the festival promoters who will contact you directly until their
employment spots are filled. All questions regarding Oceans
Calling employment opportunities (including rate of pay, position
openings and schedule) can be directed to the festival promoters.

OC AdventureFest 
A new event will take place at the Convention Center the week of
September 19th – 25th; OC AdventureFest will include several
components -  K9 training and demos, Dogs Unleashed TV Host,
MD C.O.P.S Support meetings,  Cpl Hilliard Memorial Ride & Walk,
Mid-Atlantic Sports & Outdoor Expo, Concerts in the Performance
Arts Center with police and military interest, and more!  FREE
Public viewing September 24th of motorcycle rodeo and K-9
exhibitions.  To learn more and purchase tickets, go to OC
AdventureFest. 



Opportunity to Sponsor Dinners

As fall approaches, that means so does planning our networking
dinners!  If you are an Allied Member and you'd like to sponsor
one of the dinners, send Laura a note at inquire@ocvisitor.com or
call us at 410.289.6733. Sponsorships are $150!

OC Tourism Stats
The Town of OC Tourism

official recently pushed out
their monthly newsletter.

Lots of great info and data
reports were included. If you
didn't have a chance glance
through it, here is that link:

OC TOURISM NEWS

Threshold 360
One of the new products

launched by OC Tourism is
Threshold 360 which offers
web visitors a virtual tour of
your business. If you are a

marketing partner and
haven't scheduled yours yet,

simply click the link to
schedule your filming, it's

that easy and is a fabulous
benefit!

Threshold Schedule Link

2023 MD WORLD FOOD
CHAMPIONSHIPS

We've teamed up with RAM to
offer another qualifier for the

MD World Food
Championships. This will once

again be held during our
Annual Trade Expo, March 5

& 6. If you'd like to be
considered to compete, learn

more at this link: 
RAM MWFC 

 

https://oceancitymd.gov/festival
https://oceancitymd.gov/oc/oceans-calling/
https://www.ocadventurefest.com/
https://www.ococean.com/application/files/7016/6059/2116/Tourism_Newsletter_August2022.pdf
https://www.threshold360.com/schedule
https://marylandrestaurants.wufoo.com/forms/r1gowlys08vljkz/
https://marylandrestaurants.wufoo.com/forms/r1gowlys08vljkz/


 WELCOME RECEPTION
The MTTS returns to OC November 14 - November 16 and is being hosted by the OC

Fontainebleau Resort.  We are rolling out the red carpet for this statewide gathering of tourism
professionals.The welcome reception, "a Taste of OC" wills to feature area restaurants and we

are currently looking for restaurant participants!



Showcase your restaurant to the tourism gurus - we have big mouths and will talk you
up!!  If you'd like to learn how to take part and how you can benefit, please let Susan

know - 410.289.6733 or susanjones@ocvisitor.com 



LAST CALL FOR AWARD NOMINATIONS  
 Nominations are now being accepted until September 7th for the Professional and Marketing
Awards. Nominators and recipients of all awards MUST be a member of the Maryland Tourism
Coalition and are open to all sectors of the tourism industry. All awards will be announced and
presented during the Maryland Tourism & Travel Summit Awards Banquet on November 15th,

2022 at Ocean City Fontainebleau Resort!
The nominating period is from September 2021 thru August 2022. Nominators and recipients

of all awards MUST be a member in good standing for the 2022 calendar year.
Nominations will, once again, be an online system. You can nominate once in EACH category
and decide how many nominations you would like to send. Any questions can be directed to

Awards Chair, Kevin Atticks at info@mdtourism.org or kevin@growandfortify.com



 Click here for Nominations Criteria          Click here for Nominations Form     
 

EDUCATIONAL SESSIONS
"The Economics of Tourism" is the theme of the summit. Educational and inspiring sessions are

being planned.  Anirban Basu of Sage Policy Group is a featured keynote speaker whose
delivery always has the group laughing. The MD Office of Tourism will share the "State of the

State" on the opening day followed by INsights to OUTcomes – Data Dizziness & Relevant
Research.  The Power of Partnerships - Using Your Neighbors to Grow Your Destination and

Drive Your Community Economy and breakout sessions with niche tourism segments
providing case studies for proven success are included in the lineup.  Changing Travel

Technologies - How Visitors Find You and Leveraging Digital Opportunities will offer industry
expert opinions on the subject matter. The finale of the summit is a keynote interactive

workshop with Rachel DruckenMiller who will explore, What Matters Most? What Employees
Really Want from Work. 






Sign up to attend today - click here: MD Travel & Tourism Summit
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mailto:info@mdtourism.org
mailto:kevin@growandfortify.com
https://mdtourism.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/nomination-criteria-2022.pdf
https://mdtourism.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/nomination-criteria-2022.pdf
https://www.cognitoforms.com/GrowFortify/MarylandTourismCoalitionAwardsNomination2022
https://mdtourism.org/maryland-tourism-travel-summit/


Community Connections  - Diakonia Anniversary Celebration
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 Click here for tickets - Anniversary Party Link

https://diakoniaoc.networkforgood.com/events/47290-diakonia-s-50th-anniversary-celebration
https://diakoniaoc.networkforgood.com/events/47290-diakonia-s-50th-anniversary-celebration
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ATTN: Restaurants &

Attractions -- reach

guests directly -

advertise in the OC

Keycard Holder!

Call Susan to reserve a

spot for 2023!

410.289.6733






